San Diego Unified School District

University City High School PTSA

Date:

February 4, 2018
To:

All PTSA Members

From: 

Nominating Committee for 2018-2019 UCHS PTSA Officers

Nominations are now open for the 2018-2019 University City High School PTSA Executive Board.  Anyone interested in placing a name into nomination should email nominee names for the below positions to LeeAnn Anderson at lilybates@hotmail.com.  There are also hard copy forms in a file in the front office that can be filled out.  Please feel free to self-nominate.  All positions are open.  The Nominating Committee will keep all nominations confidential.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Laura Cartier, Parliamentarian, at lauracartier@earthlink.net.   Nominees will be voted on at the UCHS PTSA General Association meeting on April 5, 2018.

Please email or submit this form with your nominations by March 1, 2018.
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